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Jamel Gray began his career in harm reduction in 2020 as a prevention specialist, 

where he conducted STI, HIV, and Hep C testing in the Hudson Valley area. After 

moving from New York to New Jersey in 2023, he joined the NJCRI team as a 

mobile phlebotomist in the Hep C Elimination department. He quickly became 

familiar with New Jersey, traveling to every county in the state as part of the effort 

to eliminate Hep C. Jamel enjoys connecting with and serving the community. 

 


